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February 11, 1982

Mr. Robert L. Tedesco
Assistant Director for c)

U D
Licensing

Division of Licensing g.
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory RECgygg

Commission

FEB1 729926 EWashington, DC 20555 : .a

Dear Mr. Tedesco: bg
Subject: New Applications k \

,
Survey I' ca

In response to your survey of January 12, 1982, the Public Service
Company of New Mexico does not have any plans to submit any Early
Site Review applications in the next two years.

Sincerely,'
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cc: Mr. W. C. Wygant
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